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 A team comprising the Principal, Rev Fr. Dominic Savio, S.J, and Vice Principal, Rev Fr. 
S. Xavier, S.J from the College visited Sophia University, Tokyo, Japan from 29th 
October - 6th November 2018. 

 

 A team comprising the Vice Principal, Rev Fr. Peter Arockiam, S.J, and Dean, Dr. 
Panchali Sen from the College visited Macquarie University, Australia from 30th 
September – 6th October, 2018 



 

 

 9 students from SXC visited CSB/SJU for a one month exchange programme during 13th 
October – 11th November, 2018. 

 

 

 5 Students and 1 Faculty member from Macquarie University, Australia visiting St. 
Xavier’s College currently to attend a course on Ethnology of India; Art and Culture, 
Gender, Politics, and Economy, during 16th – 22rd September, 2018. 

 

 



 

 A MOU has been singed on 14th September, 2018 with Monash University, 
Melbourne, Australia. Both institutions have agreed to establish Student and Faculty 
exchange programme to promote academic and cultural linkages, enrichment and 
understanding. 

 

 

 Christabel Anisha D’gama, BA English Honours, Semester-V, Roll No: 029 and 
Shwetaang Churiwalla, BCOM Honours (Evening), Semester-III, Roll No: 1070 
completed their Exchange Programme to State University of New York at Oswego, 
USA for the August – December 2018 semester. 

 



 

 Visit by the Hon'ble Ambassador of Estonia Mr. Rihu Kruuv on 6th April, 2018. 
 

 

 

 Arundhati Singh Tiwari, BA Political Science (Hons.) and Yashfeen Adil, BA Sociology 
(Hons.) are participating in the JENESYS 2017 Short-term Invitation Programme in 
Japan, from 19th March 2018 to 28th March 2018, with a thematic focus 
on Peacebuilding Exchange. 
 

 Dr. David Jenkins, Lecturer (School of Computing, Electronics and Mathematics - 
Faculty of Science & Engineering), University of Plymouth delivered a lecture on 
‘Human – Robot Interactions for Enhanced Perception and Social Well-being’ on 16th 
March, 2018. 

 



 

 Visit by Prof. T. David Ito and Mr. Yuya Mukai from Sophia University, Tokyo, 
JAPAN, on February 23, 2018. 

 

 Santa Clara University with its commitment towards the MOU organized the course on 
Science and Religion for the students for the Sixth consecutive year. Prof. Alexender 
Zecevic presented lectures at SXC from 19-21 February 2018. An International Seminar 
on “Emerging Issues on the Interface of Science and Religion was held on 17th and 
18th February, 2018, Prof. Zecevic also presented a lecture at the seminar. 

 



 

 Visit by the representatives of Monash University, Australia on 30th January, 2018. 
 

 Visit by the Dutch Ambassador, His Excellency Alphonsus Stoelinga on 17th January, 
2018. 

 

 

 
 9 Students and 2 Faculty members from State University of New York at Oswego, USA 

visited St. Xavier’s College to attend a course on Education, during 10th -18th January, 
2018. 

 



 

 12 Students and 1 Faculty member from Fordham University, New York, USA visited 
St. Xavier’s College to attend a course on Service learning, during 4th -13th January, 
2018. 

 

 

 

  

 


